
 

 

 

 

 

TESTIMONY OF MISSOURI RIGHT TO LIFE 

IN SUPPORT OF HCS HB 1383 

Before the Senate General Laws Committee 

May 9, 2012 

 

It is public knowledge that Planned Parenthood receives money from our federal tax dollars.  And pro-life 

people across this nation oppose their monies going to abortion providers. 

 

HCS HB 1383 is simply an accounting bill.  It would require reporting of all those who receive federal tax 

dollars.  This bill would look to see if our federal tax dollars that go to abortion providers in the State of 

Missouri could be redirected to those agencies operating under the Alternatives to Abortion program and 

providing services to women in crisis pregnancies.  If women want abortions they should not be asking us 

to pay for it. 

 

Missouri Right to Life supports HCS HB 1383 in that it seeks ways to prevent our federal tax dollars from 

going to abortion providers like Planned Parenthood. 


